

Sleepover Club

Newsletter



26th September 2025

Hello!

Hello everyone! We have all had a great week in Sleepover Club this week. It has been lovely having the sun shining and we have made the most of getting out into the garden to plant some autumn and winter plants.

We have also explored different vegetables and how we could use these to make soup. We have explored potatoes, leeks, onions and different herbs and spices to make leek and potato soup. We all enjoyed exploring the feel and the smell of the different vegetables and tasting this!

We have also continued to work on our independence skills.

We hope you all have a good relaxing weekend!

Sleepover Team.

Our Activities this week...











We have explored the Sleepover Club garden, tidying this ready for autumn and winter. We have explored different autumn and winter plants and have planted these into different containers, to add colour during winter. We have continued to explore signs of autumn through collecting different leaves and making pictures using these.











Our Activities this week...













We all enjoyed exploring different vegetables and using these to make leek and potato soup.











Developing our independence skills...

We have continued to work on our independence skills through making our beds, laying the tables, cooking, doing the washing and hoovering! We have also enjoyed using the accessible gaming stations to play different games independently.







Exciting developments...



We are pleased to share that our sensory room within Sleepover Club is going to be refurbished. A team of volunteers from a local charity are coming out this Saturday to paint our sensory room. They have agreed to purchase lots of sensory lights, mirrors, tactile materials and toys that we are looking forward to exploring these. We extend a big thank you to them and look forward to sharing more next week!

Sleepover Contact details

Saxon Hill Academy phone number - 01543 414892

Sleepover Club direct phone number - 01543 417178

Steve Baker - Head of Care - steve.baker@saxon.set.org

